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I wish to contest the proposal of the sale of land for housing on the manse road. This is an area of
green site. It is agricultural land. There is no need for 45 more houses around this area. The
infrastructure cannot cope with 45 more families moving here. We must protect our children from
this development. There is on average 2 cars per family. That is 90 cars. Not forgetting their friends
and family. Manse road and surrounding roads get very congested. We need a safe area for our
children to play and walk to school. Our children's safety will be compromised especially when the
houses are under construction.

There was a proposal a while ago for housing development on Clarendon Farm. This was rejected
by the council. So therefore this development must not be considered.

Our countryside is very important, we must protect it at all cost. Not forgetting the protected
species that dwell there.

Yours sincerely

Doreen Gmitrzak






